
 
NOAA FISHERIES EMPLOYEES! 

 
If you believe you have been subject to discrimination on the basis of your race, color, 
sex, national origin, mental and/or physical disability, age (over 40), religion, sexual 

orientation, or if you believe you have been subject to retaliation for going through the 
EEO Compliant process, please call the Civil Rights Office Hotline immediately 

at 1-800-452-6728 or TTD (301-713-0982).   
 

Know your rights and responsibilities as  
employees, managers, and supervisors! 

 
For more information, please visit: 

 
NOAA’s Civil Rights Office (CRO) Website at: 

(e-mail:civil.rights@noaa.gov) 
 
 

For information relating to the NOAA Fisheries EEO Program  
please visit:  NMFS:  http://www.nmfs.noaa.gov/employment 

 
For information relating to the EEO Program in our other Line Offices, 

the Department of Commerce Civil Rights Office or  
the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission,  

please visit the following websites: 
 

NOS:  http://www.nos.noaa.gov/eeo 
NWS:  http://www.nws.noaa.gov.eeo  

NESDIS:  http://www.nesdis.noaa.gov/eeo 
OAR:  http://www.oar.noaa.gov/organation/eeo.html 

 
Department of Commerce Office of Civil Rights 

http://www.doc.gov/ocr 
 

Equal Employment Opportunity Commission 
(Federal Sector) 

http://www.eeoc.gov 
 
 
 

Have a general EEO concern or issue (not an EEO Complaint)? 
Contact Natalie Huff at: 
Natalie.Huff@noaa.gov 


